28" November 2001

Dear Marco,

As we approach the end of our 25" year in business, Roger and Maddy would like to share our
anniversary with you and celebrate Christmas by offering you this small gift, as a token of our
appreciation for your part in Star Hire's life so far.

We hope you will continue your association with us and we look forward to many more years

together, hopefully as we go from strength to strength.

Our very best wishes.

Maddy g




